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Subject: ELPOI 2018-19 web site hosting costs

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)
To: calden3@msn.com; calden3@yahoo.com;

Cc: cdhyde1@gmail.com; topnotch@nycap.rr.com;
Date: Saturday, May 5, 2018 7:44 PM

Carlos and Janine

The ELPOI would like to take a moment to thank both of you for your many years of
support

by continuing to cover the costs associated with hosting the ELPOI website in 2017-18.
Your covering of the costs associated with this allowed the ELPOI funds to cover water
testing, member communications the web camera and many other items related to the
mission of the ELPOI. Over the past 2 months we received a record number of page
loads; 1,244 in March and 1,200 in April.

In the past you were comped the cost associated with ELPOI membership in exchange
for your
generous support of the website.

As we transition into the 2018-19 fiscal year we (the ELPOI) would like to offer/ask you
for the same
arrangements for the coming year.

Please reply to this email with your acceptance.

Please also include a note of either monthly or yearly costs associated with the hosting
so that I can

include a line in the budget that reflects this cost. It is important that we show this as a
cost and

budget for it if it should be necessary for us to directly cover the cost in the future.

Thank you from the ELPOI Officers and Board for your support, hoping that you and the
family get to
spend some time this summer on the lake!

Rolf Tiedemann
Treasurer ELPOI
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